


 
 
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.
 
-------- Original message --------
From: "Ferguson, Lloyd" <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>
Date: 2017-12-03 5:06 PM (GMT-05:00)
To: 'katiekrates
Subject: RE: ZONING CHANGES
 
The public meeting is Tuesday morning at 9:30 in the Council Chambers.
 
Councillor Lloyd Ferguson
Ward 12 Ancaster
905-546-2704
http://www.hamilton.ca

               
 
The lobbying of members of the City of Hamilton’s Mayor, Council and Senior Management Team are subject to the City’s
 Lobbyist By-Law.  It’s the responsibility of lobbyists to register their lobbying activity.  For more information about the Lobbyist
 Registry, please visit www.hamilton.ca/lobbyistregistry
 

From: katiekrate  
03-17 11:52 AM

To: Ferguson, Lloyd
Subject: ZONING CHANGES
 
Dear Lloyd
 
The idea of changing the zoning for McNiven and Southcoast requires much more thought
 then tax dollars and personal benefits of those directly involved. A PUBLIC meeting for all
 residents is necessary to educate the ones making such decisions. I hope as as an Ancaster
 representative you too feel this is necessary. Awaiting your response.  
Thanks
Kathleen Hutcheson
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.




